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SEATTLE, Mar. 27, 2014 - Boeing [NYSE:BA] is pleased that ANA today announced the selection of 40 Boeing
widebody airplanes for its strategic fleet renewal, including 20 777-9X, 14 787-9 and 6 777-300ER (extended
range) airplanes. The agreement with the Japanese airline is valued at approximately $13 billion at list prices.

“ANA and Boeing share a long and successful partnership that spans more than five decades," said Boeing
Commercial Airplanes President and CEO Ray Conner. “ANA helped launch the 787 Dreamliner with Boeing, and
we are honored to once again have ANA as an early customer of the 777X family of airplanes. We are very
proud that they operate an all-Boeing widebody fleet.”

Boeing looks forward to working with ANA on finalizing the agreement at which time the order will be posted to
the Boeing Orders & Deliveries website.
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